

The United Methodist Church

THE MACON DISTRICT OF THE SOUTH GEORGIA CONFERENCE DR. BRAD BRADY, SUPERINTENDENT

Rev. Bobby Gale 109 Bear Camp Lake Road Irwinton, GA 31042

Dear Bobby,

On behalf of Bishop James R. King, Jr., I am pleased to inform you that, barring any unforeseen circumstances, you will be reassigned to your present appointment for the 2009-2010 Conference year.

The District Set-Up Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 30, at the Rumford Center of The Methodist Home for Children and Youth. Clergy and spouses will meet at 5:00 p.m. At about 6:30 p.m. our families will have supper together. Please make a note on the enclosed card regarding your need for childcare. All children will be supervised during the meeting, but will join us for supper. If you are serving in the middle Georgia area, you are expected to attend the Set-Up Meeting.

Also, I look forward to seeing each of you at the Extension Ministry Breakfast at Annual Conference. As you know, all United Methodist ministers are required to attend Annual Conference. If you are unable to attend, please write a letter requesting an excused absence to Dr. Brad Brady, Conference Secretary, 4842 Wesleyan Woods Drive, Macon, GA 31210.

I am grateful for your ministry and the many ways you extend the reach of United Methodism through your work. I look forward to serving alongside you in the coming year.

Prayerfully,

Brad Brady